OU RG23.04.191t						
Department of the Interior
						Office Indian Affairs
						December 17th 1862

Sir:
I return herewith the letter addressed to you by the late Agent Hutchinson requesting an appointment as Special Agent for the Ottawas.
For your information I also enclose a copy of a Report of the 16th inst. to the Secretary of the Interior, showing the action of this Office in the premises.
						Very Respectfully,
						 Your obt. Servant,
							W P Dole
							Commissioner


Hon Jas H Lane
U .S. Senate
